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LAS Flight Attendants are not issued SIDA badges. Access to the ramp area is prohibited unless going to
the ramp-level crew room.

Regardless of domicile, crewmembers are always to have their F9 employee badge displayed properly. In
addition, the following guidelines should be adhered to at the LAS domicile: 

Remain on the sidewalk while going between the terminal and crew room.

Crewmembers are not allowed to walk from he aircraft, across the ramp to the crew room without a

SIDA badge.

If a crewmember does not have their company issued ID, the crewmember may not access the ramp

level crew room unless escorted by an appropriately LAS badged individual. In LAS, only SIDA -
badged individuals with green LAS badges are authorized to escort. 


